
John Hunt Symposium: 
New Technologies for Exploration of the Deep Ocean 

Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution 
Woods Hole, Massachusetts 

Clark 507 
 

Friday, August 4, 2006  

5-7 p.m.  Welcome reception (Clark fifth floor foyer) 

 

Saturday, August 5, 2006  

8:00 a.m. Buffet continental-style breakfast 

8:30   John Farrington (Master of Ceremonies) 

Tributes to John Hunt -speakers: 

 Bob Gagosian: Welcome to institution, remembrance of John, challenges 

for oceanography of the future 

9:15  Jean Whelan: Introduction, memories of John  

9:30  Ken Peters: Contributions to field of petroleum and organic geochemistry 

10:00  Coffee Break 

10:15  Larry Hunt: The early days of a geochemist in the oil patch 

10:45   Paul Philp: John Hunt, mentor, friend, educator, and organic geochemical  

  visionary 

11:15  Thank you! Phyllis Hunt 

Toward a new vision of the ocean –speakers: 

11:30 Rob Sohn: Submersible exploration for new hydrothermal vents under the 

polar ice 

12:00 p.m. Bob Detrick: Vision of a new Ocean Sensor network - Orion and in situ 

ocean sensors 

12:30  Buffet Lunch and then gather in Clark 5 foyer to walk to McLean Bldg. 

1:30  John Hayes: Tour of AMS facility - a national facility for 14C 

measurements on ocean samples  

2:15  Tour of new Watson Biogeochemistry Building and Marine Research 

Facility (CAT scan and necropsy facilities) 

Tour of new ocean gliders (John Farrington and Jean Whelan) 



3:30 Rich Camilli: The next generation of automated underwater vehicles 

(AUVs); underwater mass spectrometer; mapping of new underwater 

archeological sites (Clark 507) 

4:00 Thoughts on potential uses of these new technologies in solving organic 

geochemical problems; Further thoughts, remembrances of John Hunt 

 

5:00   Modified clambake on the Fenno Patio (inside Fenno if it rains) 

 

Sunday, August 6, 2006 

9:00 a.m.  Breakfast - Fishmonger Restaurant, Woods Hole, next to drawbridge (or 

other location to be decided by group)  

by 12:00 p.m.:  Board buses to Logan airport, Boston, to meet up with Gordon  

   Research Conference buses 


